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Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

26.           Favor Hector  Ramirez

Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to express my opposition to Item 26 of the Various LA County 
Library Restroom Refurbishment Projects. While I support the necessary 
improvements to our library facilities, I am deeply concerned about the lack of 
transparency and consistency in the proposed budget for these projects.

Specifically, I am troubled by the fact that the Internal Services Department 
has submitted three different cost estimates for the restroom refurbishments. 
This discrepancy raises serious questions about the department’s ability to 
provide accurate and reliable financial information. 

Furthermore, I believe that the proposed budget of $686,000 for each library 
restroom refurbishment is excessive. County residents expect responsible 
and affordable spending, and this figure seems disproportionate to the scope 
of the renovations. We need a clear and consistent budget summary that 
outlines the cost of each project in a transparent and justifiable manner.

I urge the Board of Supervisors to scrutinize the proposed budget for Item 26 
and demand a detailed explanation of the cost discrepancies. I believe that a 
budget that is both transparent and affordable is essential to ensure that 
these vital public services are provided effectively and efficiently.

Sincerely,
Monisha Parker
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